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                                May 27, 2016 

Dear Alumnus, 

Interim Treasurer Appointed.  Charlie Leverett has been appointed 

interim treasurer replacing Butch Ramsey.  His term will expire on 

November 19, 2016 when a new treasurer is elected. 

 

Nominating Committee.  Chairman Larry Hancock requests that 

members with an interest in serving on the Nominating Committee 

contact him by email.  Larry’s address is lbhancoc@ncsu.edu  

 

 Biennial Reunion.  As previously announced, the next biennial 

reunion will be conducted on Saturday, November 19, 2016.  The location 

is unique.  The Dorothy and Roy Park Alumni Center on the university’s 

Centennial Campus is the place.  The time is 5:30 – 10 PM.  More details 

will be released soon, but for now, mark your calendar for this exciting 

event. 

 

 The PR Group (PRG).  The PRG is the parent organization of the 

National Society of Pershing Rifles and its affiliates, including the 

Pershing Rifles National Alumni Association, CAPERS National Alumni 

Association, National Society of Blackjacks, and the Blackjacks Alumni 

Association.  Controlled by an elected board of directors, the group’s 

website address is https://theprgroup.org/ums/.    

 

Biographical Summary Reminder.  Your help is requested.  Please 

send past and present photographs along with a summary of 500 words 

or less to me for publication.  This is a reunion souvenir.  Thanks!  

     

               Fraternally, 

 

            Joe Harris, ‘68 

            Director of Administration 
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